
 

 
 
 
 
 
22nd February 2024 
 
Mr Cathal Crowe,  
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
 
 
RE: PQ REF 9181/24 

 

Dear Deputy Crowe,  

 

I write in response to the below query: 

 

To ask the Minister for Health the reason a foot clinic is no longer held in Tallaght 

University Hospital; and if there are plans to resume this vital service. 

 

Please be advised that the foot clinic continues to run as normal two times per month on 

Thursday mornings. 

I trust this clarifies the matter but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 


